STABLE COMMITTEE December 9, 2014

The Eldorado Stable Committee regular business meeting was held on

Tuesday, December 9, 2014, at the Eldorado Community Center. Committee members present were: Alice Griffin, Karen Cameron, Pat Donahue, and Elsa Kloess. The meeting was called to order at 7:02pm.

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved.

The report of the Liaison was given. Manure bills will be mailed by December 13. Water will be read on December 31st.

The report of the General Manager was given. Scraping, re-curve ditches and minimal grading will begin on row three. David Yard asked for input from the community on a burial lot off 285.

Subcommittee reports were given. General Maintenance discussed electronic gate hours and warranty, current locks and electricity to the main gate.

New business was discussed. The ECIA Board is strongly considering an increase in insurance to 1,000,000 in coverage. They would like input from the community. A community member recommended that the ECIA require proof of trailer insurance. ECIA representatives said no.

Discussion items were: writing a new charter that represents the current committee, billing schedule, speeding, and a holiday party. Lisa Bissone said she would schedule a holiday party.

Next meeting: March 3rdth.

The meeting adjourned at 8:31.